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LEMAN expanding 
with new office in Charlotte, North Carolina
SIGNIFICANT GROWTH IN THE US
On 1 November, LEMAN will open its doors to the newest branch office in Charlot-
te, North Carolina, which will be the 8th LEMAN office in the USA. “North Carolina 
has one of the fastest growing populations and economies in the country, and 
Charlotte is a strategically important location within the industry. Furthermore, 
the state of North Carolina and surrounding states have significant import/export 
trade with both Europe and Asia,” says Thomas Krøyer, CEO of the LEMAN Group.

A STRATEGIC MOVE TOWARDS EXPANDED SERVICES
After the successful opening of the LEMAN branch in Miami in 2015 and the  
growth in business in the southeastern part of the US over the past few years, it is  
a natural choice to open an office in Charlotte. “A LEMAN branch in Charlotte will 
strengthen our service to our existing customers in the Carolina and Virginia mar-
kets, develop new business, and provide local service to our global LEMAN offices 
and agent network,” says Torben Ladefoged, Regional Manager Southeast US.

Mikael Olesen, CEO of LEMAN USA, adds: “With the opening of another branch 
in the US, we further our commitment to bring quality service and solutions to 
our existing and new customers in the Carolina region through our responsible 
business approach, ensuring the highest levels of compliance and integrity at all 
times.”

ABOUT LEMAN
LEMAN is a well-known Danish transport and logistics company with over 115 
years of experience and history. LEMAN currently provides state-of-the-art  
logistics, warehousing, and customized pharma solutions. The company employs 
over 700 employees at its headquarters in Denmark and in Sweden, Norway, Finland, 
United Kingdom and the United States.
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